
 

 

 

 

 

Lynette Croll 

PO Box 114 

Garfield Vic 3814 

 

 

The Victorian Civil and Administrative Tribunal Guardianship List 

 

Ref No G40703/00 

 

Dear Sirs, 

I am in receipt of your ORDER, a copy of which was sent to my son Mr 

Trevor Croll. I am glad to see that reason has prevailed and you have 

made the only decision you could with all the evidence you had in front 

of you. I thank you for your letter. It is a great relief to me to read it. 

 

The harassment I have suffered from my three daughters has been 

horrendous and even dangerous to my health.  

 

I am now a permanent resident of Queensland and can be contacted at 42 

Pearse St Keperra Qld 4054. 

 

I am no longer under the jurisdiction of the Victorian Tribunal. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Lynette Croll 

   


